
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
August 23, 2021 

Dear Residents and Families, 

We received our test results back from last week’s outbreak testing and are pleased to announce that all test results 
came back negative.  

Indoor visitation will resume for 1st, 2nd and 4th floors unless you or your loved one is on a 14-day quarantine.  If you have 
any questions or need clarification, please call our reception desk at 262-335-4500.  3rd floor, the exposed unit, will 
remain on quarantine and will not be allowing visitors until August 30, 2021.  If you or a loved one recently moved to 3rd 
floor (3 North), visitation requirements differ for you due to a barrier that is placed to separate this unit from the rest of 
3rd floor.  Please contact reception directly to receive instructions. 

We will continue outbreak testing until we have gone 14 days without any new additional positive cases.  Residents will 
be tested weekly and all staff will be tested two times per week. 

Thanks again for your flexibility, patience and understanding during these challenging times.  Please call our Campus 
Communication Hotline 262-335-4599 for visitation updates prior to visiting.  We will keep this line updated with any 
changes.  We look forward to seeing everyone again! 

Taya Walk 

Campus Administrator 

 


